
HUMAN SERVICES COMMITTEE MEETING 

Thursday January 12, 2017 

Town Hall 

 

Attendance: D. Kelleher, R. Veleber, B. Barlok, G. Pawlush 
Staff Liasion:  S. Ferrall, K. Schechter 
Observing:  Jeffrey Falk 
 
Quorum determined.  Pledge of Allegiance.  R. Veleber called meeting to order at 7:05pm.   
 
Social Services Report: 
There were 46 food vouchers distributed for the month of November, and 24 CIU referrals including 9 
FVR.  There were 47 food vouchers distributed in the month of December and 17 CIU referrals including 
6 FVR.   Energy assistance will continue through March.  One of the clinicians has left but there is a new 
clinician, Ed Federici, will be starting.   
 
Senior Services Report: 
There were 16 working days in November; 55 scheduled appointments, including 4 home 
visit/transportation evaluation.  There were 192 inquiries which reflects scheduled and unscheduled 
appointments, telephone calls and emails. 
In addition to the above, there were 2 trainings, 1 provider breakfast, Holiday Bazaar, 1 CHAT meeting, 
and 1 CHAT program. 
There were 14 working days in December, 31 scheduled appointments, 3 home visits/transportation 
evaluations.  There were 148 inquiries which reflected  scheduled, unscheduled, telephone calls and 
emails.  There was also 1 full day member’s luncheon. 
Medicare open in Enrollment ended on December 7th. 
 
Old Business: 
D. Kelleher had discussed the success of the Opiate Program/Series.  
 
New Business: 
R. Veleber made executive decision to have the outstanding minutes from August, September, October, 
November 2016 discussed and approved.  G. Pawlush made the motion to accept all minutes, B. Barlok 
seconded.  All in favor.  Motion accepted. 
 
D. Kelleher made a motion to accept the Draft schedule of Human Service Committee meetings for 
2017.  G. Pawlush seconded the motion.    All in favor, schedule approved. 
 
There will be a dedication ceremony on Thursday January 26, 2016 of the Lower Level of the Senior 
Center.  It will be named in honor and memory of Doreen Pulisciano. 
 
There was a Motion to adjourn meeting by D. Kelleher at 7:35pm.  R. Veleber seconded the motion and 
all were in favor. 
 
Next meeting scheduled for Thursday February 9, 2016 at 7:00PM. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Kristen  Schechter 


